
July 23, 1979  Special Meeting 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday July 23, 

1979 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  All members were 

present.   

 The purpose of this meeting to meet with Mr. Hockley of Hockley and O’Donnell 

Insurance Agency of Gettysburg in regards to changing our insurance from Nationwide to 

their agency.  We supplied him with the necessary information so he can draw a proposal 

for us.  The first and most urgent is our vehicle insurance.  We would like for all the 

vehicles to be put on one policy.  He (Hockley)said he would start on this first thing in the 

morning and he would call the secretary and let her know what he came up with.   

 Snyder talked to residents along California Road about putting tile in their gutters.  

This would make a definite improvement for their properties as well as keep the road from 

breaking away along the side.  He told them they would have to pay for the tile (15”).  

Motion made by Snyder that if property owners buy the tile supervisors will put them in, 

2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The next regular meeting is changed from August 10, 1979 to Friday August 3, 

1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building.  Secretary to advertise in the paper 

and on the building.  Mr. Hockley will be there to discuss his insurance proposal.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:25 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Waybright, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


